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SALMON ADVISORY SUBPANEL REPORT  
COMMERCIAL DIRECTED FISHERY WORKSHOP PLANNING 

 
The Salmon Advisory Subpanel (SAS) recognizes the ongoing discussions between the Council 
and the International Pacific Halibut Commission about developing a new management structure 
for the Area 2A Non-Indian Commercial Directed Pacific Halibut Fishery. 
 
The SAS supports a workshop to investigate alternative management structures and their 
implications to the fishery and the participants. 
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